BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA
TROOP 2114
PO BOX 503
VALATIE, NEW YORK 12184

May 3, 2017
East Coast Riders
PO Box 41
Valatie, NY 12184

On behalf of Boy Scout Troop 2114, we want to extend a sincere THANK YOU for your generous support of the 11" Annual
Valatie Veterans Run, held this past Veterans Day. From a fund raising perspective, it was our most successful race ever,
raising almost $6,600 that was split between our troop and the Tim Beaucage Memorial Christmas Fund, which provides
Christmas gifts and food for local families in need. We could not have done it without support from organizations like yours.
Your gold sponsorship helped offset the cost of the race, helping us make it such a successful fund raising effort. We also
appreciated your participation as race sweepers.

Our scout troop prides itself on being the most active troop in the area. In addition to our numerous high adventure activities,
we are very active in our community, and are always looking for opportunities to “do a good turn daily”. If you ever need a
hand, or know someone that does, please do not hesitate to contact us. Also, we are always looking for ideas for local
organizations to support with our Veterans Run proceeds; if you have any suggestions, feel free to let us know.

Finally, we apologize for the lateness of this note. Our troop has been very busy this year - we have taken trips to Lake Placid,
New York City (hike across Manhattan!), and Letchworth Park in western New York for a week long camping trip, along with
numerous local activities. Unfortunately, this activity has put us behind schedule in thanking those that help support these
activities. As always, we sincerely appreciate the support we get from our community and friends.

Regards,

Rich Slovak /' ‘ Jon Meredith

Scoutmaster VVR Race Director

Troop 2114 Committee Chair, Troop 2114
(518) 755-2116 (518) 728-1451
slovakcarpentry@gmail.com Jmeredith@nycap.rr.com

Boy Scout Troop 2114
of Valatie presents a
check for $3,293.80 to
East Coast Riders for
the Tim Beaucage
Memorial Christmas
Fund on December 17,
2016.




